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Chief Executive Officer
Wagait Shire Council

PMB 10

WAGAIT BEACH NT 0801
Attention: Renita Glencross

RE: 2022 WAGAIT SHIRE COUNCIL BY-ELECTION

Dear Renita

In accordance with Local Government (Electoral) Regulation 71(b) 1 hereby certify the results of
the Wagait Shire Council by-election.

Three candidates contested the election for one vacancy for the position of councillor. The number
of first preference votes received by each candidate was as follows:

Kate CRANE 62
Sarah SMITH 123
Alan AMEZDROZ 31

Total first preference votes 216

As a consequence, under the preferential voting system, the quota of votes required for this
election was 109.

Candidate Sarah Smith received the required quota at the primary count and is duly elected.
The results are publically available on the NT Electoral Commission website.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Sue Whyte on 08 8999 7643

Yours sincerely -

ain Loganathan
i.\w /J Electoral Commissioner
20 September 2022
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